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JUSTICE ROSS, PRESIDENT 

 

       

 MELBOURNE 5 MAY 2022 

 

EXTENSION TO SUBMISSIONS IN REPLY 

 

[1] Correspondence was received from the Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

regarding an extension to the closing date for lodging submissions in reply. The extension was 

proposed to allow parties to address material from the Reserve Bank of Australia’s Statement 

on Monetary Policy for May 2022, to be published on 6 May 2022.  

 

[2] The proposal was to extend the closing date for lodging submissions from Friday 6 May 

2022 to Tuesday 10 May 2022. This proposal was supported by both the Australian Council of 

Trade Unions and the Australian Industry Group.  

 

[3] The request for an extension is granted. Submissions in reply and responses to Questions 

on Notice published on 14 April 2022 can now be made by 4pm (AEST) on Tuesday 10 May 

2022 and filed electronically at awr@fwc.gov.au. 

 

[4] All submissions will be posted to the Commission’s website. 
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